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Town of Montville Town Council
Special Meeting Minutes for Wednesday, June 15, 2011
7:00 p.m. — Town Council Chambers — Town Hall
1. Call to Order
Chairperson Jacobson called the special meeting to order at 7:19 p.m.
2. Pledge of Allegiance followed by a moment of silence in honor and support of our troops.

3. Roll Call

Present were Councilors Beetham, Buebendorf, Caron, Hillman, McFee, Murphy and Jacobson. Also
present was Mayor Jaskiewicz and Town Attorney Bruce Chudwick.

4. Remarks from the Public Regarding Items on the Agenda with a three minute limit.

Chairperson Jacobson asked three times if there was anyone from the public who would like to come
forward to address the Council

5. Executive Session

a. To consider and act on a motion to enter into executive session for the purpose of
discussions regarding litigation against the State of Connecticut regarding the sex offender facility to
include members of the Town Council, Mayor Jaskiewicz and Attorney Michael Carey.
Motion made by Councilor Hillman, seconded by Councilor Beetham, discussion, Councilor Murphy
stated he will not be attending the executive session as he works for the State of Connecticut, voice
vote, 7-0, all in favor, motion carried and invited parties left Chambers for executive session at 7:21
p.m., returning at 7:43 p.m. Chairperson Jacobson resumed the meeting and stated no formal votes
were taken during the executive session.
6. New Business
The Town of Montville hereby resolves to authorize the Mayor to execute a Memorandum of
Understanding with the State of Connecticut and Connections, Inc. regarding the sex offender facility in

the Town of Montville.

Mayor Jaskiewicz recommended this item be tabled. Motion made by Councilor Beetham, seconded by
Councilor Caron, discussion, none, voice vote, 7-0, all in favor, motion carried.

7. Remarks from Councilors

Councilor Buebendorf thanked Attorney Carey and the Mayor for all the work on this item, she
appreciates it.

Councilor Murphy thanked everyone involved in the negotiations with the State.

Councilor Beetham thanked everyone involved in the negotiations; it was a team effort and stated if the
negotiations had not started the town would have received nothing.

Councilor Hillman thanked everyone involved.

Councilor Caron thanked everyone that has worked so hard on the negotiations.
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8. Remarks from the Mayor

Mayor Jaskiewicz thanked everyone for all their efforts in the negotiations regarding this issue and
hopes this can be done with.

9. Adjournment

Motion made by Councilor Hillman, seconded by Councilor Beetham to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 p.m.
Discussion, none, voice vote, 7-0, all in favor, motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted by:

Audrey Ulmer, Recording Secretary for the Town of Montville



